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Framed reproductions are on loan FREE at the Art Cen­
tre, Memorial Hall, for the academic year to fulltime UNB 
students; one per student, first-come-first served. About 
150 available. Sept. 23 from 10 am.

Sept. 25 is the last day to see UP FRONT: Art on Atlantic 
Bookcovers, 14 artworks and their books, circulated by 
Mount St. Vincent University Gallery.

CNED 4332: INTRODUCTORY JAPANESE. For those 
with an interest in the Orient, this course offers the chance 
to learn Japanese. Topics covered in the course will include 
greetings in Japanese, useful phrases, asking questions, get­
ting around, shopping, and location people and things. As 
well, pronunciation, romanization, elements of the writing 
system, and grammar will be studied. Tapes of native 
Japanese speakers will be used as resource material. First 
Class is Wednesday, September 28, 1988 from 7-10 pm in 
Singer Hall, room 156. For more information call UNB, Ex­
tension Department at 453-4646.

UPCOMIN'
The UNB Rock and Ice Climbing Club provides the opportunity for anyone to learn or 

continue the exciting sport of climbing.
For those new to the sport, a basic climbing school will be held the weekend of Sept. 24 

and 25 with transportation provided daily to Welsford from the main gym. All technical 
equipment is supplied and instructors will be on hand for safe and personal instruction. 
Those interested in continuing climbing will be offered membership in the club whereby 
they have the chance to go on many trips to local cliffs or weekends to Bar Harbour, Maine 
and Quebec City in January.
Anyone wanting further information or registration in the school, please contact Gerald 
Holt at 453-4929, Mackenzie House, Room 206.

A two hour live video conference on AIDS will be held at the University of New 
Brunswick on Wednesday, Sept. 28. The video conference will focus on education pro­
grams and cambative measures of AIDS. Physicians and professors at both the local and 
national level will serve as resource people.

Space is limited for the video conference, which is scheduled from 1:30 to 4:40 p.m. in 
the Alumni Lounge of the Alumni Memorial Building on campus. There is a fee of $15, 
and pre-registration is required.

For more information, drop by the Department of Extension and Summer Session, in 
Rm. 121, Mclaggan Hall, or telephone 453-4646
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The Psychology Department proudly presents Dr. 
Loraleigh Keashly, who will be speaking on “THIRD PAR­
TY INTERVENTION IN INTERGROUP CONFLICT” 
Friday, September 23, 1988 at 3:30 pm in Room 104 of 
Keirstead Hall. Coffee will be served. Everyone Welcome.
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Attention all Engineers!! 1st Annual Day at Woolastook 
Park is Saturday September 24. Limited number of tickets 
on sale in Head Hall Lobby (11:30-1:30). Members $5.00, 
Non-Members $6:00. Meet at Head Hall lobby at 9:30 AM. 
Corn Boil, fun, music, refreshments! !

The badminton club is looking for more participants. 
The club meets every Monday from 8:30 - 10:30 PM and 
Fridays from 7:00 - 10:00 pm at the L.B. Gym. It’s fun, in­
expensive, and good exercise. Whether you are interested in 
recreational, instructional or competitive play, we have 
something for you. If there are any questions concerning 
the club, contact Donna Kinney at 454-5521.

The Chinese Graduate Student Association is holding its 
magnificent Mid-Autumn Festival and National Day Party 
on Saturday, Sept. 24, at 7:00 pm in the SUB Cafeteria. 
Some performances, slides and pictures about China and 
Chinese artificial articles will be shown. Chinese food will 
be served. Door prize will be drawn. Tickets ( $7.00/ticket) 
are available at Room 126, S.U.B. Also some out-door 
tickets (10.00/ticket) are available on Saturday evening.

CHARTERED ACCOUNTANCY: The career with the 
solid future. An information session will be held in room 
303 of Tilley Hall on Monday, September 26 at 7:00 pm. 
The purpose of the session will be to provide interested 
university students with some insight into the profession of 
chartered accounting. Speakers will describe the educa­
tional process and the activities of chartered accountants in 
industry, education, government, and at various levels of 
public accounting. A question period and informal discus­
sions will follow the presentations. All interested students 
are cordially invited to attend.

Cal Callahan Memorial Bursary, Value $2000. WHO 
QUALIFIES: First year students who are sons, daughters, 
or legal wards of persons who derive their principal income 
from the Pipeline Industry, and whose employees are 
Members of this Association. Applications Available from: 
Undergraduate Awards Office - UNB or Pipe Line Contrac­
tors Association of Canada, Suite 720, 5915 Airport Road, 
Mississauga, Ontario, L4V 1T1. Deadline for submission to 
Pipe Line Contractors: September 30, 1988.

The Chinese Graduate Student Association is holding its magnificent Mid-Autumn 
Festival and National Day Party on Saturday, Sept. 24 at 7:00 p.m. in cafeteria, SUB. 
Some performances, slides and pictures about China and Chinese artificial articles will be 
shown. Chinese food will be served. Door prize will be drawn. For more information, 
please see posters around campus.

Tuesday, October 4: Assertiveness Training Workshop. Learn assertive skills such as 
meeting people and carrying on social conversations, making and refusing requests, ex­
pressing preferences, opinions, and feelings. This 10 week workshop meets Tuesday after­
noons and is free to any full time or part time student at UNB or STU. Interested persons 
should contact Counselling Services at 453-4820 to arrange a preliminary interview prior 
to attending the group.

Attention Film Buffs!
General meeting of all those interested in re-starting the 

U.N.B. Film Society will be held in the Graduate English 
Students seminar room, Carleton 315, on Sept. 29 at 4 pm.

You are invited to attend a Free Introductory Talk on 
ECKANKAR, the Ancient Science of Soul Travel, on Sun­
day, September 25, 1988 at 2:00 PM at the City Motel (Se­
quoia), Regent Street in Fredericton.

C.A.M.P.U.S. (Continuing, Adult, Mature, and Part- 
time University Students) invites adult students (full and 
part-time) to a weekly luncheon meeting on Tuesdays from 
11:30 - 1:30 at the Victoria Room in the University Club 
(3rd floor of the Old Arts Building). Come and enjoy 
stimulating conversation over lunch!
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CAMPUS MINISTRY NOTICE BOARD 
Rev. Monte Peters 454-3525 or 459-5673 

Rev. Neville Cheeseman 454-3525 or 454-6507 
Mr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 
Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3

Coffee, Cookies and Fellowship:
Every Friday afternoon 2:00-5:00. Drop by, meet some new people, drink some coffee, 
have some cookies and talk about what’s important. Monte Peters’ Residence, Apt 2 
Bridges House. All welcome.
“Integation of Faith and Learning.”
Eight one-hour weekly discussion on the relevancy of faith to our university learning. 
Tuesdays 12:30 PM, Rm C255. All welcome.
Christian Book Study.
A one-hour weekly discussion of books addressing concerns of biblical love and justice in 
the society in which we live and work. Thursdays 12:30 PM, Rm. C255.
Worship Services.
Ecumenical Service. “A Study on Prayer.” Sunday evenings 7:30 PM. Old Arts Chapel. 
All welcome.
Catholic Masses. Saturdays 5:00 PM. Old Arts Chapel Sunday Masses 11:00 AM & 4:00 PM 
(St. Thomas Chapel)
Anglican Eucharist: Sunday 11:00 AM, Tues and Wed 12:30 PM. Old Arts Chapel.

THE CHRISTIAN AND 
MISSIONARY ALLIANCE

143 Douglas Ave., Pastor L.M. Leadbeater 
Adult 55 9:45 SERVICES 11:00-7:00

For transportation 472-3135, 472-8948
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